
From: Emilie Gadd
To: Batoon, Ailene
Cc: "Rich Rush"
Subject: Floodplain/Stormwated Management Program Consistency Request - Nottingham Township
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 1:48:48 PM
Attachments: Nottingham Township Washington County Sunoco Review.PDF

Ms. Batoon:
 
Attached is the Nottingham Township, Washington County, review letter regarding the
 Floodplain/Stormwater Management review for consistency for the Sunoco Pipeline L.P.
 
Thank you
 
Emilie
 
Emilie J. Gadd, Municipal Secretary
Nottingham Township
909 Sugar Run Road
Eighty Four, PA 15330
 
724-348-5622 Ext 112
724-348-8822 FAX
egadd@comcast.net
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